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Sent: 24 November 2016 09:42
To: Emily Shaw
Cc: David Peckford
Subject: Planning Application Consultation - 16/02197/LDO Site D and E Graven Hill, Circular Road, Ambrosden
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Hi Emily

As this is essentially a reserved matter application Policy have no comments to make.

Kind regards
Chris

Christina Cherry
Senior Planning Officer
Strategic Planning & the Economy
Ext 1851
Direct Dial 01295 221851
Email Christina.cherry@cherwell-dc.gov.uk



